
 

 

 
 

 

What to Expect When PARENTS & CHILDREN Attend the 
Kindergarten Preview 

WHEN:      Thursday, February 21, 2019       9:30 a.m. – 11:00 a.m.   OR   1:00 p.m. – 2:30 p.m. 
 

WHERE:  Mars Area Primary Center  
 

WHO:  Parents & their Children Who Will be Registering for the 2019-2020  

Mars Area Kindergarten Program   
 

WHY:         ♥ To Participate in a School Scavenger Hunt ♥ Enjoy a Library Read Aloud  
♥ Take a Fun Bus Ride ♥ Sign Up for the Pre-K Assessment Day 

 

 PARENTS PLEASE RSVP  

@ 724-625-1588 ASAP 
TO RESERVE YOUR SESSION TIME! 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO PARENTS 
SELECTION OF THE A.M. VS. P.M. KINDERGARTEN SESSION WILL BE 

ON A LOTTERY SYSTEM. 

Kindergarten Registration packets and lottery tickets will be distributed during the Kindergarten Preview 
Day. Parents who wish to join in the lottery system, to attempt to select the A.M. vs. P.M. Kindergarten 
session are encouraged to attend. Once maximum class size has been reached and the session is 
closed, individuals may be placed on a waiting list (with NO GUARANTEES) of session preference.  

During the Kindergarten Preview Day, Dr. McMahon, Assistant Superintendent, will explain the lottery 
system to parents who wish to attempt to select the A.M. vs. P.M. Kindergarten session.  

Parents who do NOT attend the Kindergarten Preview Day, may pick up all necessary registration forms 
in the Primary Center office, beginning Friday, February 22, 2019 OR parents may download all 
registration forms at www.marsk12.org beginning February 22, 2019. 

Individuals who are unable to attend the Kindergarten Preview 

may pick up a LOTTERY TICKET in the Primary Center Office on 

 Friday, February 22, 2019. 

THE KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION STARTING LOTTERY NUMBER  

WILL BE PULLED ON MONDAY, FEBRUARY 25, 2019. 

Parents May Check Online at www.marsk12.org  OR  
Phone the P.C. Office at 724-625-1588 to Confirm 

the Starting Registration Lottery Number. 

http://www.marsk12.org/
http://www.marsk12.org/



